
 CONVERSATIONS 
 on     RACIAL     HEALING 

 Tuesdays,     September     20     –     November     15,     2022     –     7     to     9     pm 
 Location:     Library     at     Buljan     Middle     School,     100     Hallissy     Dr,     Roseville,     CA     95678 

 Welcome     Roseville     Residents! 
 A     series     of     nine     weekly     meetings     to     learn 
 about     and     to     discuss     racism     and     racial     bias. 
 Designed     to     offer     a     safe     place     to     share 
 personal     experiences     and     to     provide 
 information     on     multiple     topics     related     to     race 
 relations. 
 Please     register     for     the     series     at: 
 https://crh-roseville-sep-2022.eventbrite.com 

 SHARE     THE     RICHNESS     OF     THE     DIVERSITY     AMONG     US! 
 Explore     your     own     experiences     and     learn     about     the     experiences     of     others     in     a     supportive,     non-confrontational 
 environment.     Unlearn     the     out-of-date     stereotypes     that     still     affect     our     words     and     behavior     so     that     we     can     all     share     the 
 richness     of     the     diversity     in     our     community.      Series     goals: 
 ·           To     educate     the     mind     with     new     facts     and     research     about     types     of     racism 
 ·           To     examine     life     experiences     and     share     from     your     heart 
 ·           To     build     relationships     with     other     groups     so     we     can     support     each     other’s     efforts     to     accept     others     without     prejudice 
 Let’s     build     relationships     with     our     neighbors     and     other     groups,     so     that     we     can     enhance     the     vibrancy     of     our     community! 

 FOR     MORE     DETAILS     ABOUT     THE     SERIES 
 Please     visit  www.globalmarketplace.org/racial-healing-project/ 

 A     community     service     project     of     Placer     County-based     nonprofit     GlobalMarketplace.org 

 The     Roseville     City     School     District     does     not     support,     sponsor,     staff,     supervise, 
 or     endorse     the     information,     activities,     or     events     posted. 
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